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----- Original Message-----

From: Fox, Jayne [mailto:JaynelFox_

Sent: 20 October 2004 14:14
To: MclLean Rebecca

Subject: RCA
Dear Rebecca

| hope you are well.

Can | clarify with you how many responses we have had to attend the RCA. | recall from the last

Steering Group meeting that the attendance of the SMT at the RCA on the 9™ and 10" was felt to be
essential and so | would be keen to get some idea of who will be attending on those days.

In addition | understand from discussion with Bridget that the venue for the workshops has been
changed to Omagh. Can you confirm this so that | can get accommodation sorted out etc.

Thanks very much.

Take care

Jayne

DISCLAIMER - The information contained within this email 1s confidential. It may also be legally
privileged. It 1s intended only for the stated addressee(s) and access to it by any other person is
unauthorised. If you are not an addressee, you must not disclose, copy or circulate or in any other
way use or rely on the information contained 1n this email. Such unauthorised use may be unlawtful.

[f you have received this email in error, please inform us immediately by telephone on || EGzGzGB
ﬁ or e-mail us at nd delete it and all copies from your system. -
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